
Telecommunications Business Sub-Council, Telecommunications Council—87th Meeting 

Summary of Minutes 

 

1. Date and Time 

Friday, February 15, 2008; 17:25–17:30 

 

2. Location 

Special Conference Room 1, 8th floor 

 

3. Attendees (honorifics omitted) 

(1) Sub-Council Members 

Akira Negishi (Chair), Yoshinori Sakai (Vice Chair), Masatsugu Tsuji, Mikio Tokai, Miki Nagata, 

Yusuke Yasuda (a total of six members) 

(2) Secretariat 

Watanabe (Assistant Director, General Affairs Division, Information and Communications Policy 

Bureau) 

(3) MIC Representatives 

Terasaki (Director-General, Telecommunications Bureau), Takeuchi (Director-General, 

Telecommunications Business Department), Ando (Director, General Affairs Division, 

Telecommunications Bureau), Takeuchi (Director, Telecommunication Systems Division), Miyamoto 

(Director, Numbering Plan Office) 

 

4. Agenda 

Report to MIC 

Partial Amendment to the Regulations for Telecommunications Numbers 

(Consultation No. 1198 of December 18, 2007) 

 

The sub-council reported to MIC that it is appropriate to amend the Regulations as per the consultation 

document. 

 

Summary 

The Regulations for Telecommunications Numbers are to be amended to require telecommunications 

carriers having designated telecommunications numbers that identify transmission path equipment 



for mobile terminals (telephone numbers starting with 080 or 090) to ensure mobile number 

portability for users of the telecommunications services provided by telecommunication carriers who 

receive wholesale telecommunications services from the aforesaid telecommunications carriers. 


